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April 19, 2001 

VIA FACSIMILE: 774-1116 

Ms. Nan Sawyer 
DeWolfe Realty 
53 Baxter Boulevard 
Portland, ME 04101 

Re: 57 Clark Street 

Dear Ms. Sawyer: O\~ 
You inquired as to the City's position relative to the stairway serving 57 Clark 

Street, which appears to be located within the City right-of-way. I checked the City's 
records and it appears the stairs were placed in this location since at least 1924. As a 
result, the City will not be taking any action requiring their removal. 

I trust this satisfies your inquiry. 

Sincerer}) 

','.;eiu' JJJJ;J} 
Penny Li~l 
Associat;/torporation Counsel 

Cc: Marge Sclunuckal, Zoning Administrator 
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